
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Care Givers,  

 

With the cooler months approaching, it is time to order your Winter uniforms.   

Blazers are compulsory and are worn as the outer garment, to and from the College during the 

Winter months of the year.   Should a student require extra warmth they are permitted to wear 

the college jumper under the blazer.  The sports tracksuit is also available but must only be worn 

with the sports uniform.  Senior students must wear tights during the Winter months. 

Students wishing to purchase winter uniforms and have not been fitted, please come to the Rose 

Retail Centre to be fitted to ensure accurate size upon receipt of your order.  One form is to be 

completed per student.  The Rose Retail opening hours:  Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday 

(8.00am to 2.15pm) and orders can also be placed through www.flexischools.com.au 

 
ITEM SIZE QTY UNIT COST TOTAL 

 Blazer (sizes 4—30)   $220.00  

Jumper (sizes 8—26)   $70.00  

Tracksuit Jacket (XXS—XXL) (not 

compulsory) 

  $75.00  

Tracksuit Pants (XXS—XXL) (not 

compulsory) 

  $52.00  

Tights (Girls 10-12, Mids, Talls or X-Talls) 2 pack   $14.00  

San Sisto Scarf   $30.00  

Total      

 

Name of student: ________________________________________ Homeroom: ____________ 

Contact name for order:    ________________________________________________________ 

Contact phone number: (H) ____________________(Mobile/Other) ______________________ 

Payment method     VISA   MASTERCARD  (Circle One) 

Card Number: 

                

Name on card: _________________________________  Signature: ____________________ 

Expiry date on card: _______CCV________  Total amount: ___________ Date: ____________ 
When completed, please place your order and payment in an envelope marked “Winter Uniform Order” and 

return it to Rose Retail.  Students will be called to collect their order from the Retail Centre. 

Alternatively, completed order forms can be emailed to  scanuniform@bne.catholic.edu.au 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Janine Hancock 

http://www.flexischools.com.au/
mailto:scanuniform@bne.catholic.edu.au

